
 

 

 

 

FEBRUARY 2020 NEWSLETTER 
Next Month’s Rally—Imbil Camping Retreat 

1 Imbil Island Rd Imbil 4570 
Wednesday 11th March to Wednesday 18th March 

*Phone Brett for your booking 0477 135 471 

POST CODE – 4570 

EMERGENCY DETAILS -FIRE OR MEDICAL 

To seek urgent help, continual quick short blasts of a whistle or car horn (3 seconds on/off). Upon hearing 
this, members are requested to proceed in an orderly manner to the site of the whistle or car horn bring-
ing with them mobile phone, fire extinguisher, water bucket, fire blanket, torch and first aid kit 

To all Gazebo Carriers, 2 Gazebos will be required at Imbil 

Directions (1Hr 42mins) 

• Get on M1 in Deception Bay from Klingner Rd and State Route 26 

• Follow M1 to Old Bruce Hwy. Take exit 244 from M1 (102 klms) 

• Continue on Old Bruce Hwy. Turn left onto Kenilworth Skyring Creek Rd. 

•  Turn right onto Tuchekoi Rd 

•  Turn left onto Mary Valley Rd/State Route 51 Turn right onto Brooloo Rd ,continue 
on          to Imbil Island Rd in Imbil (21.3klms) 
 These directions are for planning purposes only. You may find that construction pro-
jects, traffic, weather, or other events may cause conditions to differ from the map re-
sults, and you should plan your route accordingly. 
You must obey all signs or notices regarding your route. 
Helen Hunter 
Rally Coordinator PCCI 

Imbil Camping  Retreat  

Formerly known as Island Reach Camping Resort, now with new owners and under 
new management, reopened in June 2018. 
This unique Camping Retreat is family friendly and we offer 12 acres of shaded park-
lands ranging from secluded areas to open spaces for larger groups. 
You’ll be delighted with the variety of peaceful areas we have to share, and even 
your  family dog will love it! 
Facilities at Imbil Camping Retreat include  powered and unpowered sites, and ameni-
ties blocks with hot showers and toilets. 
The sheltered camp kitchen has picnic tables and free gas barbeques which makes a 
great central meeting place to relax with friends and family. 
Please call Brett on Mob ph.0447 135 471 to make your  booking  For  March and let 
him know  you are with  Peninsula Caravan  Club. 
You must advise him if you want a powered site or unpowered site and if you are bring-
ing your dog. 



 

 

RAFFLE ROSTER 

Refund of up to $20 + tickets  

March -   Barbara & Barrie 

April-   Ray & Sabina 

May -   Rod & Gayle 

If you are unable to attend your nominated rally, 
please get in touch with the next member on the raf-
fle list. Should you be unable to find a replacement 
from this list, contact the Vice President Yvonne 

ACTIVITIES ROSTER 

 

March -   Bev & Eric with Toni & Nida 

April -     Debbie & Dave with Doreen &Dave  

May -      Alan & Ken with Rod & Chris 

 If you are unable to attend your nominated rally, 
please swap with another couple and notify the 
Vice President Yvonne 

CLUB SHOP 

 

  Men's Shirts   $32      Club Stickers   $5 

  Women's Shirts  $32      Flags    $17 

  Jackets   $45      Van Flag Holders  $5 

  Sleeveless Shirts $25      Towbar Hitch Handles $10 

  Caps    $18      Tent Peg Pullers  $5 

REMINDER 

Members are expected to wear their Club Shirts at “Official” Club gatherings and any other designated 

Club Activities, gatherings or functions as stated by the Committee. 

Only the officially sanctioned shirt is acceptable as stated by the Committee. 

Saturday is official Club rally day (Club shirt day) 

ROVING REPORTERS 

March -   Dave & Andy 

April -   Rae 

May -   Noel 

If you are unable to attend your nominated rally, 
please get in touch with the next member on this list. 

Should you be unable to find a replacement from 
this list, contact the Vice President Yvonne 

ACTIVITY REPORTERS 

March -  Rod & Gayle 

April -  Trevor & Yvonne 

May -  Rob & Di 

If you are unable to attend your nominated rally, 
please get in touch with the next member on this 

list. Should you be unable to find a replacement 
from this list, contact the Vice President Yvonne 

 

March Rally Activity Organisers 

Bev & Eric 

with 

Tony & Nida 

Motor Bike Racing 
 

Health & Safety covered at 1.30pm ready for a 2pm start 



 

 

Birthdays for March 

1st   Andy 
9th   Vickie C 
12th  John H 

Many Happy returns! 

“Chat n Choose” 

Ladies & Gentlemen 

Come along on Friday mornings at 10am to our regular “Chat n Choose” 
Bring your craft or board games/cards/artworks/whatever you do 

You choose whether you wish to do your  craft while you chat , or just chat! 
don’t Forget your tea or CoFFee... 

anniversaries for march  

1st John & Helen 
1st Rod & Chris 
24th Toni & Nida 



 

 

Activity Report from Jacobs Well by Gayle 

Our thoughtful members had set up the gazebo adjacent to the well appointed camp kitchen to 
provide some respite from the sun & the possibility of inclement weather for our adjudicators & 
organisers Helen & Rick & Loretta & Brian.  
Teams of four were called up & assembled, with partners & spouses separated to refrain from col-
lusion (cheating) and any bias! 
All members participated enthusiastically playing four ends each until the elimination finals . Team 
john, mick, Yvonne w & Di were very competitive with both Yvonne & Di playing with such enthusi-
asm & concentration & effort that both almost caused an emergency 000 call to the paramedics 
after firstly Di & soon followed by Yvonne , they managed to cause their discs to become 'weapons 
of mass destruction' as each hurtled at great speed towards, not the little white ball in the centre of 
the field, but into the cheering crowd of enthusiastic spectators & team supporters. This caused 
many members to mumble a few Hail Mary's & other less pious ( or religious ) expletives as they 
ducked for cover & dodged the flying missiles. Fortunately no casualties were inflicted, however it 
may be necessary for afore mentioned members to pay a visit to spec savers ASAP. 
The finals were played off by winners (highest scoring teams) & losers (lowest scoring teams). 
The play off winners team were Paul & Chris, Kim & Mark & Yvonne w & Mick and the play off los-
ers team consisted of Barry & Glenda, Rod & Bernie & Helen H & Rod G. Following this intense 
round the teams in the final, final. Winners winners, losers losers round were Paul & Chris ,Kim & 
Mark playing Rod & Bernie and Helen & Rod m. The grand final winners winners comp was won by 
Paul & Chris & Kim & Mark ( i think as I'm totally confused) so the winners winners were awarded 
medals & trophies & the losers losers & all players enjoyed ice blocks & chocolates as reward for 
our efforts. 
A great day had by all Gayle M  

What happened at Jacobs Well…. 



 

 

FEBRUARY ROVING REPORT – JACOB’S WELL 

The rally at Jacob’s Well did not get off to the desired good start, weatherwise.  Heavy rain 

on Wednesday and Thursday dampened the spirits of members driving and arriving for the 

first rally of 2020.   The outlook brightened on Friday with the sun breaking through much 

to everyone’s delight.  Water levels on surrounding roads fell making it safer for motorists. 

As usual Friday night saw most members attend the local hotel with a special Valentine’s 

Dinner on offer.  Many would say the lobster was ‘finger licking good’ but others were dis-

appointed with long delays for their meal.  The atmosphere was convivial with everyone 

catching up with all the news of the last couple of months.  A big thanks to Rick and Helen 

for their big effort in arranging our large gathering at the Hotel, the place was packed! 

Ten vans were in attendance with ‘cosy’ couples Rod and Gayle and Brian and Loretta shar-

ing a cabin.  Three couples made the day trip on Saturday. 

 
 

January and February birthdays were acknowledged with Glenda, Brian, Mark, Faye and 

Paul in attendance. Brian and Loretta, Mark and Diana and Barrie and Barbara celebrated 

their wedding anniversaries with us.  The dynamic dancing duo of Mark and John proved 

most entertaining though I’m not sure it will catch on. 

 

 

  

The Saturday afternoon’s activity of disc 
bowls was well received and further de-
tails appear in this newsletter.  Thanks to 
Rick (great MC) and Helen and Loretta and 
Brian for their organisation of a very en-
joyable afternoon. 
  
We also enjoyed the lucky dip prizes, a 
nice touch. The water views from the car-
avan park were marvellous and a nice 
backdrop for our get-togethers.  

 

The mozzies were unfortunately friendly and the aroma of Aer-
ogard wafted through our social gatherings and happy hours.  
The local bakery produced beautiful pies and treats and the fish 
and chips shop across the road did good business, with their can 
of Aerogard welcomed by all in waiting. 
  



 

  

 Jacobs Well Rally Report 
What a fantastic Weekend  for everyone to start the 2020 Rally Year. 
Thank you to all who braved the wet weather through the week only  to be  surprised by  Friday 
when the  Sun Gods shined on  us for a fabulous  sunny   
Weekend.  Lots of fun and frivolity  was had by all  and as Valentine’s day  was on  Friday  there 
was lots of love in the air. The water views from our  sites  were pretty amazing too. 
Our next rally is at  Imbil  camping  Retreat  hope to see you all there. 
ATTENDANCE AT RALLIES  
If you need to  change your  attendance  status  to either  cancel or now attend,  
please advise me personally.  You can contact me either  by email  jhgnhunter@outlook.com 
or   
Text message mobile 0421 222 346 
 
Helen Hunter 
Rally Coordinator PCCI 

Rally Coordinators Report  

 

Dear Members 

Your committee will be organising a sau-
sage sizzle on the 14/03/2020 . We antici-

pate the sausages will be cooked by 6pm . 
Please bring your own plates , cutlery, sal-

ads and chairs if required. Hopefully the 
weather will be kind to us. 

Mark Linnett     President 

mailto:jhgnhunter@outlook.com


 

 

 

* Dog Friendly     

 

2020  

 

March  

Imbil Caravan Retreat 

 

April  

Boonah Showgrounds 

 

May  

Pomona  
Showgrounds 

 

June  

Lowood Showgrounds 

 

July  

Maleny Showgrounds 

 

August  

Mudgeeraba  
Showgrounds 

 

September  

Toogoolawah 
Showgrounds 

 

October  

Dayboro  
Showgrounds 

 

November  

Kirra Beach Tourist 
Park 

 

December  

Christmas Party 

TBA 

 

Secretary’s Report  

The first rally of the year at Jacobs Well was well attended even 

though the weather didn’t look to good to start with. This is my 

first report as secretary , so thanks to those who wished me well . 

The various reporters at the rally will inform you all of the happen-

ings at the rally. 

To all club members who aren’t felling the best or are about to en-

ter hospital or recovering from an illness I can assure you all that 

all the club members wish you a speedy recovery . 

So ,to you all ,stay safe and well , and don’t forget that if you in-

tend to go to Imbil rally you will need to book early as there only a 

limited number of powered sites the rest are unpowered. Anyway 

happy days see you all soon. 

Cheers Rick 

Secretary PCCI 

 
 

Gossip Line for Jacobs Well Rally 
 

 
 

 

Which two male members were so hungry they 

licked their dessert plates clean. 

Who was the cheeky male who had a piece of garlic 

bread thrown at him by one hungry female waiting 

to be served her lobster while he had to wait for his 

dessert. 

Roses are red violets are blue just one would do...... 

(NO, our keen bowler has to buy 12!) 

Rose are red now all males in the club are blue , 

Thanks Mick. 



 

 

…...note from your Editor 

If you have any photos from our Rallies or articles that you wish to have published, 
please email them to me at 
diana.4053@yahoo.com.au 

Rainy Day At Jacobs Well..... 



 

 

Jacobs Well February 2020 



 

 

Jacobs Well February 2020 



 

 

Jacobs Well February 2020 

Winner of Lowest Score (Di H)  

Winners of Winners (Paul & Chris)  

Winners of Losers (Helen & Rob H)  

Raffle Winners 

Birthdays 

Unfortunately, due to a technical error, the Anniversary photos did not make it into the newsletter 



 

 

COMMITTEE/SUBCOMMITTEE CONTACT DETAILS  

Email address: peninsulacaravanclub@gmail.com 

Position Name Phone Mobile Email address 

President Mark Linnett 3142 4328 0413 646 509 marktrading@hotmail.com 

Vice President Yvonne Weeks  0418 798 655 nandyweeks@gmail.com 

Secretary Rick Roeder 5498 5672 0409 549 856 h47r46@bigpond.com 

Treasurer Kim Hickson 3314 0433  0418 797 160 kimjo-an@hotmail.com 

Rally Coordinator Helen Hunter  0421 222 346  jhgnhunter@outlook.com 

Newsletter Editor Diana Linnett 3142 4328 0403 798 559 diana.4053@yahoo.com.au 

The contents of this document are intended for the original club recipients and must not be on for-
warded without the permission of the Author 

None of the contents of this newsletter necessarily states the views of the Peninsula Caravan Club 
Inc or that of the editor unless otherwise stated.    


